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Our Value: Diversity 
 

Understanding that each individual 
is unique, and recognising our 
individual differences.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Many thanks to the parents in Year 6 who     attended 

our information session on the new SATs tests.             

This year’s assessments and the way in which we 

report the children’s results looks very different from 

previous years.  We will put a link onto the Class 4 

page with an information video for any of you that 

missed it. 

 As part of our work on e-safety, children in Years 3 and 

4 will be visiting Forest View for a production of ‘In the 

Net.  This play will explore the importance of staying 

safe online in an age appropriate way.  

 

 

 This week children from Steam Mills made a real 

difference to or community by taking part in ‘Clean 

for the Queen.  Class 2 collected 4 complete bags of 

rubbish around the car park, playground and the 

route to Forest School, whilst Year 6 collected 11! 

 

 It was lovely to see the children sharing their  

favourite books with each other as part of  

World Book Day.  A selection of photos  

can be seen on the front page of the  

website. 

 

 

 

 

8th Mar  In the Net @ Forest View – Y3/4 

8/10th Mar    Parents’ Evenings 

10/11th Mar Easter Workshop in school 

24th Mar    INSET Day (no school for pupils) 

25th Mar End of term 

Superstars 
Class 1 

Caydi-Jai, Finley D, Isla, 
Matthew and Sam 

Class 2 
Ethan, Georgia and Ruby 

Class 3 
Jayden, Lily B and Maddie 

Class 4 
Ailish and Poppy 

            
 

11th Apr  Return to school 

13th Apr  Class 4 start swimming 

25/26/27th Apr Bikeability for Y5  
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Dates for your diary 

9th-13th May SATS week 

16th May Class Photographs 

27th May Sponsored Walk 

27th May  End of term 

 


